
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2024 
 
 
 
 
Year 7, 8 and 9 Enrichment 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
The written GCSE examinations commence on 6 May 2024 and our Sports Hall will be used for these examinations. Due to the 
space required and noise impacts of delivering enrichment in and around the sports hall we feel this could cause too much 
disruption to the students taking the exams. We will, therefore, unfortunately, not be able to provide enrichment for Years 7-9 
during this time. This will mean the last enrichment session will be on 29 April for Y7 and Y8 and 30 April for Y9.  
 
Once enrichment has stopped your child will finish school at 3:30pm, unless you have received communication via MCAS that 
your child has a detention. If your child needs to stay in school, they can wait in the library until the usual enrichment end time 
of 4.30pm. 
 
If this causes you any particular issues, then please do get in touch to let us know at info@dixoska.com  
 
Thank you for your on-going support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Munaza Mir 
Vice Principal 
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